Hannah Dale

Sent: 13 September 2020 19:25

To: DevelopmentControl

Subject: Objection to PLAN/2020/0568

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to show my objection to planning PLAN/2020/0568, having lived through the last 18+ months
on the current Woking development I feel another 8+ years of disruption is not what we expected when we

moved to the neighbouring village of Horsell 20 years ago.

The towers are too high and over shadow the smaller surrounding villages. None of this is in keeping with
our surroundings and is aesthetically unpleasant.

Building works should be completed on Woking as it disrupts our daily life but to build more in today’s
economic climate is ludicrous and unnecessary. It is not affordable for those in most need and will add to
more empty buildings we already have.

My objection is to ensure this planning does not go ahead.

Sincerely

Sent from my iPhone



